



Dear Online Students,

Campus leadership continues to explore how to best safeguard the well-being of our community. The administration, faculty and staff are committed to ensuring that all students have the means to achieve academic progress during these unprecedented times we are facing.

All online undergraduate and graduate programs will continue in their current Canvas online format without interruption. In the event that a faculty member contracts COVID-19, we are prepared to provide faculty substitutions to ensure classes continue without interruption.

Franklin Pierce University will continue to provide students with all the academic resources currently in place.

Please keep the following points in mind:

- Continually monitor all FPU lines of communications for updates, especially: https://franklinpierce.edu/about/coronavirus/ Please also follow FPU on Facebook and Twitter.
- Your faculty are still available to you in the online program.
- Registration periods will not be interrupted and you should register for your upcoming terms as you normally would.
- If you have any issues, please contact your advisor. For further assistance, contact the following:
 - Education Programs:

Cynthia Gallagher, Director of the School of Education (gallagherc@franklinpierce.edu) Phone (603) 899-4201

o MBA:

Dr. Norm Faiola, Dean of the College of Business (faiolan@franklinpierce.edu) Phone (603) 899-4157

Nursing Programs:

Dr. Paula McWilliam, Director of the School of Nursing (mcwilliamp@franklinpierce.edu) Phone: (603) 433-2000

All Other Online Programs:

Dr. Maria Altobello, Dean of the College of Health & Natural Sciences (altobellom@franklinpierce.edu) Phone (603) 647-3530

Please check your email as frequently as possible for any updates or new information that we may send out.

Dr. David Starrett

Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Phone: (603) 899-4240

Email: provostoffice@franklinpierce.edu